ENOUGH is ENOUGH
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Sex Trafficking  Awareness
Program Manager


My Fellow Chapter Members,
Fremont Area will be sponsoring this project again this year.  Our members will be your Program Managers, as we all feel this project is very important.  You will use our President’s email address for any correspondence; she will forward it to our chapter members.  
Our chapter members each trimester takes a flyer around to our hotels here in Fremont that was provided by Set Me Free.  We talk to the managers and give them a flyer; these will be emailed out to your chapters soon.  
Another way you can help and educate your members is to have someone from your Police Department or County Sheriff Department to come in as a speaker.
Sex Trafficking is not going to disappear soon; we need to go out in our communities and EDUCATE!
 We are hoping to receive a lot of certifications this year.  Please complete our Fast Start on the website.
Remember, we need to EDUCATE, EDUCATE and EDUCATE
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